



Kerry Boyd Superintendent kboyd@yksd.com Telephone: (907) 374-9400

Fax: (907) 374-9440

May 22, 2013

Dear Yukon Koyukuk School Community,

As the 2012-13 school year draws to a close, I want to express my appreciation for the commitment of Yukon Koyukuk's students, teachers, administrators and support staff in supporting our mission of the Yukon-Koyukuk School District. * In active partnership with its families and communities, is to provide our students with the skills and knowledge necessary to become contributing members of their families, communities and society.

I believe we have much to be proud of in the district. Not a day goes by that I do not encounter individuals who are passionate about improving the lives of our students and providing them with the best education possible.

This month, the Yukon Koyukuk School District bid farewell to the Class of 2013 and we will soon be saying goodbye to a few of our staff members across the district. These administrators, teachers and support staff have earned their community's gratitude. They have given of their time and lives most generously to our students and we all appreciate their dedication. This loss will not go unnoticed.

Thank you again to our parents for your partnership in the education of your child. I hope that the summer break gives you and your student a chance for rest and quality time with your family. Have a safe and enjoyable summer and I look forward to seeing you next year.

Best Wishes,

Kerry Boyd Superintendent

Herry Boyd